
	
	

HFE	Camp	2021	Covid-19	guidelines:	
	
	
	
Vaccination	for	Covid-19	highly	recommended	
Participants	shall	be	tested	for	the	COVID-19	virus	and	receive	a	negative	test	result	to	
participate	if	has	not	been	vaccinated	
When	playing	each	participant	will	use	a	flute	shield	or	flute	mask,	(provided	by	the	camp)	
All	participants	will	wear	a	mask	when	indoors	
There	will	be	a	six-foot	distance	between	participants	when	rehearsing	
There	would	be	an	air	purifier	at	all	time	during	rehearsal	
There	will	be	a	break	every	40	minutes	to	ventilate	the	room	
There	will	be	a	hand	sanitizer	available	
Rehearsal	area	will	be	cleaned	a	sanitized	daily	
	
These	are	general	guidelines,	modifications	will	be	made	accordingly	to	the	situation	of	Covid	-
19	in	the	State	of	Connecticut	at	the	time	of	the	camp.	
If	you	have	any	questions	please	don’t	hesitate	to	ask.	You	can	contact	me	at:	
HartfordFluteEnsemble@gmail.com	
	


